3/14/2023 Gmail - RE: Violation Warning 10.26.22

M Gma” Jean-Paul Sorondo <sorondomd@gmail.com>

RE: Violation Warning 10.26.22

JPSorondo MD.PA. <sorondomd@gmail.com> Fri, Nov 4, 2022 at 1:52 PM
To: "Roman, Gerardo" <groman@coralgables.com>

Hello Mr. Roman,

I am currently delayed returning from Europe and will return to Miami tomorrow Saturday Nov 5. | plan to go to the CG
building department next week (Monday or Tuesday Nov. 7/8) to inquire and apply for the necessary permits to
appropriately address the issue.

Should you want to speak with me for any reason please do not hesitate to contact me at 305-586-6940 at your
convenience starting Monday Nov. 7th.

Thank you for your understanding,

JPS
[Quoted text hidden]

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=fa3b25b2e4&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-a%3Ar7442221181707085142&simpl=msg-a%3Ar744222118... 1/1



